
From: Joseph Bain [mailto:joey.bain@pinnbank.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 12:56 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: assessments rin 3064-ad35 
 
Good Afternoon. I am writing you today to voice my opinion about the 
increase that community banks are taking on because of the risky loans that 
bigger institutions were involved in the last few years. As a loan officer 
at a community bank, I don't believe this is fair. We did not take place in 
these type of loans and this increase in the assessment will hinder us in 
making loans. If anyone should be penalized it is your larger institutions. 
Thanking you for allowing me to voice my opinion. Joey 
 
 
 
Joseph Bain 
Vice President-Branch Manager 
Pinnacle Bank 
The Way Banking Should Be 
7236 Blue Mound Rd. ste 100 
Fort Worth, TX 76131 
ph 817-232-1929 
ph 817-232-6610 direct line 
fax 817-232-6601 


